
New for Fall 2025

We are excited to announce that Carolina FC has been accepted into the US Club Soccer-
National Premier League (NPL). This prestigious platform offers elite players the chance to
compete in regionalized leagues, fostering growth for players and coaches at the highest levels.
Carolina FC will participate in the South Atlantic Premier League (SAPL), part of the NPL
network. Players selected for the NPL program will train once a week in Sanford as a combined
group, as well as 2-3 days per week with their Carolina FC Classic team. This structure allows
players to benefit from both localized team development and higher-level competition on a
regional stage.

NPL Info

● Boys and Girls, U13–U19
● Regionally recruited team to maximize talent
● National Showcases
● Access to high-quality coaching and resources including a College Recruitment

Coordinator
● Match recordings & Film Reviews

There are additional costs to participate in NPL, reflecting the enhanced competition, training
opportunities, and resources provided.

Fall 2025 NPL and HS Girls Classic Tryouts

We’re excited to announce the first tryout dates for Boys NPL and Girls NPL/ HS Girls Classic
teams:

January 11th – Pleasant Park, Apex (Field 2):

● 3:00–4:30 PM: Boys NPL (Rising U13-U19)
● 4:30–6:00 PM: Girls NPL (Rising U13-U19) and HS Girls Classic (Rising U15-U19)

January 12th – Pinecrest High School Stadium:

● 1:00–2:30 PM: Boys NPL (Rising U13-U19)
● 2:30–4:00 PM: Girls NPL (Rising U13-U19) and HS Girls Classic (Rising U15-U19)

It is strongly encouraged that players interested in NPL attend both tryout dates.

We look forward to seeing our athletes on the field. Thank you for your continued support and
commitment to the future of Carolina Football Club!

REGISTER FOR NPL EVALUATIONS

https://playmetrics.com/signup?clubToken=TG9naW4tQ2x1Yi52MS0xMzA0LTE3MzkxMTMzMzl8VzNqVFNUM2ZIcGs3TER4V01Kb04vWmloeW9rZzlHQUR1QUUvbitDN3c5QT0=&program_id=49436

